
The Planning Board for the Town of Long Island will hold its regular monthly meeting at 5:30 p.m. on 

Monday, November 21.  The meeting will start with a briefing on the implications of requiring all new 

home construction to include an in-home sprinkler system.  A representative from the Maine Fire 

Marshall’s office will participate.   The board will meet at Town Hall; the public can attend in person or 

view the meeting on-line.  

 

To join meeting on the Internet, use this link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2635429059?pwd=cnJZRzRSSU13RnB3RlJtZ1NyaVZOdz09 

Meeting ID: 263 542 9059 

Passcode: 880273 

 

To join the meeting using a mobile phone, dial this number: 309-205-3325 

Meeting ID: 263 542 9059 

Passcode: 880273 

 

The log-in information and meeting agenda will be posted on the town website under the Community 

Calendar link. 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Briefing – In-home sprinkler systems.  

Maine State Fire Marshall’s Office 

 

2. Review and approve August and October meeting minutes  

 

3. Communications 

 

4. CEO reports 

 

5. New Business 

Requested Amendment to the Site Plan Review – 3 Garfield Street 

 

6. Old Business 

Amendments to Land Use Ordinance to comply with LD 2003 

 

7. Adjournment 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2635429059?pwd=cnJZRzRSSU13RnB3RlJtZ1NyaVZOdz09

